
VILLAGE OF GLENCOE 
GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 
November 16, 2020 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL  

 
The Golf Advisory Committee was called to order at 5:30 p.m. via a zoom virtual meeting 
platform.   
 
The following members participated:   

  Eva Levy 
  Joe Halwax 
  Matt Siebert 
  Gerry Wine  
  Scott Shore 
        

2. CONSIDER THE OCTOBER 19, 2020 MEETING MINUTES 
The October Golf Advisory Committee meeting minutes were approved as submitted. 
 

3. MANAGER’S MONTHLY REPORT 

 Stella reviewed the financial report from October. October continued with record 
breaking rounds/revenue numbers.  

 Rounds through October totaled 38,434. 

 Power carts continued to be a huge revenue driver for the golf course and were 
available everyday throughout the month.  

 Compliments were given to Dave Arden and his staff for the great work they have 
done as the course is in great condition despite the increase in play and cart traffic.  

 Stella discussed the golf industry as a whole and how participation rates have 
surged throughout the country.  

 Compliments were given to the pro shop staff for the hard work they did this 
season to operate safely and provide a great respite for golfers during the 
pandemic. 

 The new 5-year cart fleet contract was discussed. 

 The golf shop continues to remain closed maintaining a very safe environment for 
both employees and customers.  

 Tree work has begun to address safety and playability concerns. 

 Pro shop merchandise sales and the plan for next season was discussed. 

 Stella reported on the Friends of the Glencoe Golf Club and announced that Joe 
Halwax has agreed to be a member of the Friends Board. 

 Stella also provided updates on the next steps required in order to start 
fundraising; Village Board support and addressing the old debt of the golf course. 

 A question was asked if Sportsman’s golf course will reopen next year and if their 
reopening will impact play. Stella replied that they are on schedule and should 
reopen in July of 2021. The impact is hard to determine but it will be another option 



for golfers in the area and it will offer a new clubhouse and golf course so it may 
be significant. 
 
 
 

4. OTHER BUSINESS 

 None. 
 

5. PUBLIC COMMENT TIME 

 None. 
 

6. ADJOURN 

 There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned  
at 6:08 p.m.  
.  
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